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"You crown the year with your 
goodness; your paths overflow with 

rich food.”

Psalm 65:11


Dear Parents and carers


What a busy week we have had in school. 


On Wednesday we held a Rights Respecting Schools 
day with the children. We began the day with an 
assembly to revisit the work we have previously 
done on the UN rights of a child before linking these 
in various workshops to the UN sustainable goals. 


Some fantastic artwork was completed during the 
day and we look forward to be able to share with 
you the finished displays soon..





Yesterday our Year 2 children explored 
the town of Nantwich on their school 
trip. The children had a great time 
exploring the history of the town and 
taking part in a workshop in the 
museum. Thanks to Mrs McShane and 
Ms Charlesworth for organising and sharing their photos of 
the day. Also to all the staff team who accompanied.
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DIARY DATES


Please view our school calendar on our website for up to date 
information: www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/events 


06 Feb - Y4 DEVA Roman Trip

06 Feb - Mental Health Week

07 Feb - Internet Safety Day

10 Feb - TT Rockstars Day

13 Feb - Parents Evening

15 Feb - Parents Evening

15 Feb - Y6 Stockport Air Raid Shelters Trip

16 Feb - Valentine Disco (see poster below)

20-24 Feb - Half term holiday

02 Mar - World Book Day

13 Mar - Neurodiversity week

24 Mar - Green Team Cake Sale

03-14 Apr - Easter holiday

19-21 Apr Y4 & Y5 Residential Trip

24 Apr - Swimming pool onsite for lessons

01 May - bank holiday

08 May - bank holiday (Kings coronation)

12 May - Red Team Cake Sale

29-02 Jun - Half term holiday

05 Jun - INSET day

17 Jun - Bunbury Village Day

22 Jun - Scholastic Book Fair arrives!

28 Jun - Sports Day

29 Jun - Reserve Sports Day

03 Jul - School Fest week

07 Jul - Blue Team Cake Sale

19 Jul - Last day of term


http://www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk
http://www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/events
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Our Year 1 children also 
enjoyed a winter walk 
around Bunbury on 
Thursday afternoon. After 
which they visited St 
Boniface church. Such 
fantastic opportunities to 
enhance our learning this 
week


Today we held our Cape Verde day to explore further the new 
international link which we have forged. A huge thank to Miss 
Hickson for organising the day and Emilio for joining us to lead 
with some traditional dancing and music.


As a Rights Respecting Silver school and with the increasing 
importance of global learning, it is vital that our children are provided with 
opportunities to learn about life in a different culture. As previously explained, 
Bunbury has worked to establish an exciting link with Castelao Primary School in 
Cape Verde (located off the west coast of Africa). We have since received a video of 
Castelao Primary School and have also sent a video tour of Bunbury School to them 
to provide an insight into the similarities and differences between our two schools.

 

Today the children have learnt about the countries culture as well as learning 
traditional dances and listening to music. There were also art, Geography and 
language activities in classes throughout the day. 


We look forward to providing our children with invaluable experiences and lessons, 
which teach them about life there as our link strengthens and grows. We are also 
excited to share our culture and traditions and are delighted to have Castelao 
Primary as an extension of our Bunbury family.


A huge thank you as always to our fantastic staff team who once again this week have ensured 
that the curriculum is broad, balanced, engaging and fun but most of all promotes a …..


"love for learning"


2022-23  Newsletter 19 www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

http://www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk


Page  ￼3 'A caring christian family where we grow together' 3rd February 2023

After meeting with the Directors yesterday I am pleased to say that our new Behaviour for 
learning procedure will be operational after February half term after being formally approved. 
Over the forth coming weeks you will  hear your children talk about our 3 main key words which 
replace our 4 school rules. These will be easier for all children to remember. Children will be 
‘noticed’ and praised through our positive noticeboards around school and in classrooms for 
being SAFE, KIND and RESPECTFUL. A full copy of the new policy will be emailed out next week.


Mental Health week - 6th - 10th February


Next week is mental health and well being week in school. During the week the children will be 
participating in various activities to support them with their mental health and well being. As a 
Principal and as a parent I place a high priority on ensuring all our young people are ok but that 
at times it is ok not to be ok. It is at these times that myself and the rest of the teaching team 
at Bunbury are there to support.


There are some useful resources on the link below and please don't forget to keep checking in 
on our school padlet for support at home with mental health and well being.


https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/

https://padlet.com/nicbadger1/bunbury-primary-mental-health-and-well-being-
zchycp0v7scarwra

PTA 2023


This year they will be continuing to fundraise to help support the 
development of our outdoor quiet area. This has been a great addition to 
our playtime space and is already used by a number of children to sit, 
read, talk, play board games or make models with our lego.


This term we will be looking to add more to this area with astro turf mats, 
outdoor storage for the lego and games as well as picnic benches with 
table top games. As well as developing a raised pond and wildlife area for 
our science and environmental work. If you feel you are able to 
support any of these projects either financially or with expertise 
or equipment please don't hesitate to contact me or the PTA.


A Valentines disco will be held in school on Thursday 16th 
February to help raise money for the development of this area.
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Sporting News


  Sandstone Partnership fixtures for the 2023:


PE Award

This weeks PE award goes to Freya in Year 3 for fantastic basketball skills


Mrs Badger's Weekly Awards

This term we will be focusing on the value of perseverance. Each week we will awarding those 

children who have demonstrated this value during the school week.


Perseverance Award


YR - Lucas for showing perseverance with his number writing


Y1 - Izzy for persevering with speedy green words!


Y2 - Willow for persevering with her reading comprehension


Y3 - Mia for working hard on division this week


Y4 - Rory for persevering so well with his Roman Mosaic 


Y5 - William for perseverance in reaching the champion level in his times tables


Y6 - Lollie for persevering with her detailed artwork


Headteacher Award


YR - Charlotte for her fantastic writing about our 5 senses


Y1 - Maggie for fantastic writing this week


Y2 - James for his brilliant listening snd answers on our Nantwich trip


Y3 - Alice for her fantastic planning in our reading lesson this week


Y4 - Morgan for her brilliant work with Roman numerals this week!


Y5 -  Henry for all of his fantastic effort on multiplication methods


Y6 - Evelyn for her fantastic piece of writing.....
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Mathletics Awards


REC Bronze - Lily, Alice N, Rae, Isla, Amelia & Arabella


Y1 Bronze - Elsie, Ellie, Poppy, Alyssia, Aelwen, Lily D, Fin & Raff 


     Silver   - Alyssia 


Y2 Bronze - Jack Morg & Finley


Y6 Bronze - Harriet


Times Tables Awards


Y2 Bronze - 


     Silver    - 


Y3 Bronze - 


     Champ  


     Champ  


Y4 Bronze - Eliza


     Silver   - Ella W


    Champ - Edward


    Champ 99q with inverse 3 mins - Rory


    Champ 99q 13, 14xtable - George


Y6 Gold   - Emily G


Have a fantastic weekend and I look forward to seeing you all in school on Monday morning.


Nic Badger
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